
Ready for an extraordinary Al-Anon service 

experience? 

Bring your Experience, Strength and Hope 

Inside prison walls. 

For over 20 years the “Women of Hope” have taken meetings to the Maryland Correctional 
Institution for Women (MCIW) in Jessup, MD. Sharing a meeting with these extraordinary 

women who have the courage to change their lives in the most difficult of circumstances has 

been a transforming experience for many Al-Anon volunteers. 

Prison regulations, however, do not allow inmates to hold Al-Anon meetings, unless at least 

two outside Al-Anon members are present. We are urgently looking for more volunteers. Can 

you spare an hour on Sundays, once a month or every other month? 

I have been a part of this project for several years, but has been on hold since the Pandemic, 

and these meetings have been a highlight of my recovery. If you have questions about this 

service or how to join the group, please email me at AFGOutreach@outlook.com.  

Thank you for your interest! 

In Service, 

Margaret B, Al-Anon MCIW Liaison 

PS. This service opportunity is for women only. 


